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Release Number: 1910-01

MEDIA ADVISORY: 2-15 FA Volunteer Recognition Luncheon 
				        
WHAT: Fort Drum, NY - The 2nd Battalion, 15th Field Artillery Regiment will be recognizing Families and Soldiers who volunteer in the Fort Drum and local community during a luncheon on October 10 at 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at The Commons. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]WHEN: October, 10 at 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

WHERE: The Commons

BACKGROUND: - The 2-15 FA Volunteer Recognition Luncheon is an opportunity for the battalion to recognize and show appreciation for Soldiers, spouses, and children of 2-15 FA, 2BCT who volunteer their time and energy to the Army and a surrounding community, which has become their second home. The individuals who will be recognized have collectively volunteered at local churches, schools, food banks, youth sport teams, boy scouts, and even donated a kidney to a stranger. The luncheon is a celebration and recognition of giving back, community service, and helping each other.

An RSVP is required no later than 4:00p.m. Thursday, October 3. Media interested in covering the ceremony should be at the Media Ops location on NYS RTE 26 no later than 10:30 a.m. on October 10.  

For more information regarding this advisory contact:
SSG Paige Behringer
Paige.l.behringer.mil@mail.mil
Office: (757) 285-6879
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